
 
 
 
 

Retirement Announcement 

 

Dr. Bob Weckbach is Announcing his Retirement. 

Dr. Weckbach’s last day of work will be Friday Sept. 12, 2025. 

 

Dr. Bob’s Chiropractic career has spanned more than 42 years. He has had the great pleasure of 

serving 4th and even a 5th generation of family members through the years. 

Dr. Bob’s journey began working with his father at the Chiropractic Clinic on 48
th

 and 

Broadway.  Together with his father, Dr. William J Weckbach, they served their patients for 

more than 75 years.  After his father’s passing, he opened his own practice at 422 Maine on Feb. 

1, 2011. It was that week when Quincy received more than 24” of snow. 

He was a past delegate for the Illinois Prairie State Chiropractic Association and a past member 

of the American Chiropractic Association, Illinois Chiropractic Society, and the Great River 

Chiropractic Association. He was Past President of the Northside Business Club. In 2016, he was 

nominated as one of the 10 Best Chiropractors in the State of Illinois by the American Institute 

of Chiropractors. 

He has been blessed through the years by a great supporting and caring staff including: Candy, 

Cindy, Val, Terra, Liz and Vieve.  

He will greatly miss the friendships he developed with his patients over the years. He wants to 

thank each and every one for allowing him in their lives.  

Thanks for the Memories, 

Dr. Bob 


